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Sandberg Phoenix’s Medical Malpractice group welcomes Associate Brandy Simpson to the group. Brandy, a

graduate of the University of Dayton School of Law, has more than a decade of experience in all phases of

litigation and has worked with physicians, hospital administrators and insurance adjusters, conducting

extensive medical research in working with clients. Brandy will be based in the firm’s St. Louis office, which has

represented more than 95% of the hospitals in the office’s geographic region. She is licensed to practice in

Missouri, Illinois, Kentucky and West Virginia.
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